
From: Ken Stone   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meetingd 
 
Dear Sir or Madam : 

Re GRIDS2 /MCR  

I  am writing to add my voice to those Hamiltonians opposed to urban sprawl at your May 17th meeting.  

I ask that the City of Hamilton does not extend the urban boundary to gobble up irreplaceable farmland 
or despoil the Greenbelt.  

I may not be able personally to attend the meeting but would appreciate your reading aloud this letter 
in support of my colleagues from SSHO.  

SINCERELY  
KEN STONE  
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